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Hi Nich-

We should have no problem, as all our upper division courses have been changed already to 3 credits. I'm not entirely 

happy with the results, but that is how we are operating. 

Cheers,

Brian

Sent from my i Phone 

On 4 Dec 2023, at 11:11, 1 icholas Baima <nbaima@fau.edu> wrote: 

Hi Brian, 

The Phi osophy Department is making some changes to our curr"culum. One of the· changes we are making is to change 

our 4 credit courses to 3 credits . .Aesthetics and Art Theory ·s one of these courses. We just wanted to, give you a heads 

up and ask if you had any questions or concerns about this chang:e, as we know thiat the co,urse is part of the BA in Art

History. 

All. the best, 

Nich 

Nicholas R. Baima 


